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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 6th June 2023
	Sun Safety
Over the last couple of weeks, the weather has been very warm and UV levels have been strong meaning there has been the risk of over-exposure. During this half term, there is likely to be more hot weather. Can we therefore ask that sunscreen is applied to children on exposed areas of the body before they come to school each day. Hats and caps are also advisable. 

In school, we have a supply of sun screen in each class, unlimited cold water and we will also limit the amount of time that children spend outdoors on hot days.

               ----------------------

Swimming Lessons

Children in our Year 3/4 class have their last swimming lesson today. From next week, children in Year 4/5 will start their swimming lessons which will also take place each Tuesday. Due to the timetabling of the pool, the children will arrive back to school at the slightly later time of 3.45pm.

        -------------------------

Summer Holiday

School finishes for the summer holiday on Wednesday 19th July at the earlier time of 1.30pm.

              -----------------------

	Summer Film Night – Matilda the Musical

On Thursday 22nd June, we will be holding a film event after school. Children will be invited to pay a small fee to come and join us for ‘Matilda the Musical’.
Letters will be sent out with further information.

        -----------------------------

Year 1 – Year 6 Sports Day

We will be holding our annual Sports Day for children in Year 1 – Y6 on Tuesday 27th June at 9.30am. The event will take place on the school field and parents and carers are invited to join us for this.

              ----------------------

Foundation Stage Sports Day

On Wednesday 28th June, we will be holding our Sports Day for children in our Foundation Stage Class. It will take place at 9.30am on the school field and parents and carers are invited to join us for this lovely event.

              ---------------------

Inset Days

We have two further Inset Days planned for this school year and they are due to take place on Thursday 29th and Friday 30th June. School will be closed to children on these days.

          ---------------------------


	Welcome Back!
We hope you all enjoyed the half term holiday and were able to take advantage of the glorious weather. We are now in the final half term of the school year which will fly by very quickly. It will be a busy half term with lots of events taking place. Also, there will be transition opportunities for all children in school and for our Year 6 children moving to high schools in September.
                    ----------------------

Litter Picking Day

On Thursday 8th June, children in Year 3, 4 and 6 will be taking part in some litter picking activities within the school grounds and the local community. They will be supported by a team from the local authority and members of school staff.

          -------------------------
Transition Days

Monday 3rd July – Wednesday 5th July are the planned dates for transition events. Year 6 children will visit their new high school, our new reception children will visit Astmoor and all the children in school will spend time in their new classes for next year.

          -------------------------
	
	

	
	
	


